
SHANTI FUND, a Long Island based charitable organization, is committed to the enlightenment 
and peace through education. Most of its members are Indian-Americans who reside in Nassau 
and Suffolk counties, collectively known as Long Island. After several informal events the very first 
charitable act of Volunteers of Shanti Fund (VOSF) was to raise funds for the victims of earthquake 
in Maharashtra, India. VOSF were able to raise $10,000 in less than two weeks and a $10,000 
check was given to the Red Cross in 1993. For the next several years, monthly events were hosted 
to build bridges between main stream and newly arrived immigrants.

Volunteers of Shanti Fund have promoted educational exchanges on Long Island for over last 
three decades by planning breakfast meetings to which speakers in many different fields of exper-
tise were invited to speak; having roundtable discussions where prominent activists, diplomats, 
and elected officials have discussed on-going world issues of concern; and by sponsoring a teach-
ers exchange program between India and the USA.  

Officials of Suffolk County noticed the activities of the Volunteers of Shanti Fund and invited Vol-
unteers of Shanti Fund to build a Gandhi Memorial on the county property.  The Gandhi Statue was 
built by an American sculptor in 1998 and is now at the Plaza Level of the H. Lee Dennison Building 
in Hauppauge, New York.  For the last several years, following the United Nations declaration “To 
Promote a Culture of Peace and Nonviolence Among Children,” Volunteers of Shanti Fund have 
been inviting children from several area schools, Girl Scouts, Boy Scouts, and youngsters from 
Indian cultural organizations to promote Gandhian values.

Volunteers of Shanti Fund were instrumental in laying a concrete foundation to establish the 
India Study Center at Stony Brook University in 1996. One of the educational/charitable activities 
is very memorable that took place in 1997. VOSF supported second generation of Indian American 
students at Ivy League colleges under the leadership of the then Chairman Vivek Murthy of Vision 
World –Wide. Their mission was to educate people in India about spread and horrors of AIDS and 
preventive measures. Dr. Vivek Murthy is now the first Indian American Surgeon General of USA. 

VOSF were honored again to host a gala event to recognize Kwasi Enin with the Exceptional 
Education Excellence Award for being the first student in modern time to secure an admission to 
all eight Ivy League colleges in 2014. 

VOSF, to inculcate the value systems of the peace leaders of the world, have reached out to doz-
ens and dozens of schools on Long Island to implement unique and creative ways to impart peace 
education to our youths from the first grade to the twelfth grade. Over the last 15 years thousands 
of students have participated in this program and now it is one of the signature project of Shanti 
Fund that require year around efforts. 

Having Gandhi statue at the Suffolk County office provides added advantage of celebrating 
Gandhi birthday (October 2) every year along with students’ peace activities. One of the daily 
activities of Gandhiji was to have a morning and evening multi-religious prayer services. To honor 
this much needed efforts to promote peace and harmony among the diverse residents, VOSF hosts 
peace prayer services on Gandhi Punya Tithi (January 30th – death anniversary). Many faiths of 
Long Island Multi Faith Forum and other institutes participate in this prayer service every year.
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Dear	
  	
  
	
   	
   	
   	
  

Greetings	
  of	
  PEACE	
  
	
  

We	
   are	
   pleased	
   to	
   invite	
   you	
   to	
   the	
   Peace	
   Artwork	
   Award	
  
Presentation	
   ceremony	
   on	
   Wednesday	
   10:30	
   AM,	
   April	
  
25,2018	
  at	
   the	
  Stonebridge	
  Country	
  Club	
   in	
  Hauppauge.	
  The	
  
address	
   is	
  2000 Raynors Way, Smithtown, NY 11787	
   TN	
   631	
  
724	
   7500	
   or	
   631	
   656	
   6899.	
   Entrance	
   and	
   access	
   from	
   the	
  
major	
   highways	
   of	
   Rt.	
   347	
   and	
   Rt.	
   454	
   are	
   tricky	
   so,	
   please	
  
plan	
  out	
  your	
  trip	
  in	
  advance.	
  
Award	
   recipients	
   are	
   the	
   winners	
   of	
   Peace	
   Art	
   Competition	
  
organized	
   by	
   Volunteers	
   of	
   Shanti	
   Fund.	
   They	
   are	
   students	
  
from	
  Grade	
  1	
  to	
  Grade	
  12	
  of	
  our	
   local	
  schools.	
   In	
  celebration	
  
of	
   GANDHI	
   150,	
   Volunteers	
   have	
   decided	
   to	
   increase	
   the	
  
Award	
   Prizes	
   from	
  usual	
  Gandhi’s	
   age	
   in	
   dollar	
   amount	
   if	
   he	
  
were	
  alive	
  to	
  $101	
  for	
  the	
  First-­‐Grade	
  winner	
  and	
  in	
  increment	
  
of	
   $100	
   for	
   each	
   grade	
   to	
   $1201	
   for	
   the	
   12th	
   grade	
   winner.	
  
There	
  are	
  13	
  winners	
  because	
  of	
  tie	
  for	
  the	
  10th	
  grade	
  entries.	
  
12	
  winners’	
  art	
  work	
  (one	
  for	
  each	
  month)	
  is	
  made	
  part	
  of	
  the	
  
12th	
  Anniversary	
  Shanti	
  Fund	
  Peace	
  Art	
  Calendar.	
  Most	
  of	
  you	
  
have	
   received	
   the	
   calendar	
   and	
  extra	
  will	
   be	
   available	
   at	
   the	
  
event.	
  	
  
	
  
Lunch	
  to	
  follow	
  the	
  ceremony	
  and	
  all	
  done	
  by	
  1	
  PM	
  
	
  
We	
  hope	
   you	
  will	
   accept	
   our	
   invitation	
   and	
  RSVP	
   as	
   soon	
   as	
  
possible	
   to	
   	
   avora@optonline.net	
   	
   Invitation	
   is	
   limited	
   to	
  
recipient	
  only.	
  
	
  
For	
  further	
  information	
  or	
  any	
  question,	
  please	
  call	
  us.	
  
	
  
	
  
Arvind	
  Vora	
   	
   	
   	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  Bakul	
  Matalia	
  
917	
  406	
  6065	
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  20,2018	
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